

Quiz 5

IN THIS QUIZ, YOU WILL PRACTICE:

GRAMMAR :

- Regular vs Irregular Verbs in the past tense.
- Past Simple tense (3 forms)

LISTENING:

- Identifying specific details in an interview.

READING:

- Identifying specific details in a short biography.

Listening

You will listen to 5 people in an interview.
Choose the correct option.



1. Heba ...

- A. has family in New York** **B. lives in Egypt** **C. was born in Cairo**

2. Polly went out for dinner on ...

- A. Friday** **B. Saturday** **C. Sunday**

3. Jeanna likes her kitchen because ...

- A. it has a fridge** **B. it's not big** **C. it has two stoves**

4. Phoebe's bedroom ...

- A. has a big bed** **B. has nice windows** **C. is big**

5. Yesterday evening, Ben ...

- A. went out to a restaurant** **B. worked at home** **C. went to bed early**

Quiz 5

Reading

You will read an article about the life and work of Sir Paul McCartney
Match the headings A-F to paragraphs 1-6

A. "Beatlemania"

C. Who's Paul McCartney?

E. Early life

B. More than music

D. Solo career

F. Record-breaking artist

Sir Paul McCartney



1.

Sir James Paul McCartney **was born** on June 18, 1942 in Liverpool, England. He is a singer-songwriter and composer who was part of one of the greatest bands of all time – The Beatles.

2.

McCartney is **listed** in the Guinness World Records as the "most successful musician and composer in popular music history", with 60 gold discs and sales of 100 million singles in the United Kingdom.

3.

Sir James Paul McCartney was born in Walton Hospital to Mary Patricia McCartney, a nurse and James (Jim) McCartney, a *cotton* salesman. He also has a brother, Micheal.

At age 15, McCartney **met** John Lennon and his band "The Quarrymen" which eventually **turned** into "The Beatles" in 1960. George Harrison **joined** the group in 1958.

4.

The Beatles **became** one of the most commercially successful bands in the history of pop music. The group's line up **consisted of** John Lennon (rhythm guitar, vocals), Paul McCartney (bass guitar, vocals), George Harrison (lead guitar, vocals) and Ringo Starr (drums, vocals).

Their popularity **led** to a musical revolution **called** "Beatlemania".

5.

After the band **separated**, McCartney **continued** with a successful solo career and also **formed** the band Wings with his then wife, Linda Eastman, and singer-songwriter Denny Laine.

6.

Apart from his work in music, McCartney is also an *advocate* for animal rights, for vegetarianism, and for music education. He is a football fan of Everton and Liverpool football clubs.

Quiz 2

Reading

Answer these questions about Paul McCartney's life and work

1. When and where was Paul McCartney born?
2. Why did he win the Record Guinness?
3. Who were Paul McCartney's parents? What did they do?
4. What did Paul do after "The Beatles" broke up?
5. What does Paul McCartney do these days?

Quiz 2

Grammar

Choose the correct option.

1. Marilyn Monroe _____ an actress.

A. Was B. Is C. Are

2. Where _____ Shakespeare born?

A. Was B. Were C. Is

3. _____ the tickets expensive?

A. Was B. Were C. Did

4. I _____ a good movie on TV last night.

A. watch B. watches C. watched

5. They _____ at Stamford Bridge Stadium.

A. wasn't arrived B. didn't arrived C. didn't arrive.

6. _____ you see the soccer match last night?

A. Did B. Were C. Was

7. We _____ Pad Thai for dinner yesterday.

A. Eat B. Eaten. C. Ate

8. I _____ you at the party last night.

A. Didn't Saw B. Didn't see C. Wasn't see.

9. What time _____ home?

A. did you get B. you did get C. you got.

10. In which part _____ live In Los Angeles?

A. you live B. did you lived C. did you live